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Dear Families, 

Welcome to October and all of the beautiful colours that it brings! As we embrace this vibrant month,
we are excited to share some updates from our school community. 

October has kicked off with a busy start as students settle into their new classes. We want to take a
moment to say farewell to Mr. Jackson and warmly welcome Mr. Brooks as our new Vice Principal.
We’re thrilled to have him on board! 

This month, our students have been diligently working on Literacy and Numeracy assessments, with
our Grade 4 and 7 students focusing on their FSA’s. We commend their hard work and perseverance.
These assessments add valuable insight to your children’s learning styles and preferences which help
support teachers as they approach their planning for the year. 

This month, we’re excited to highlight several District sporting events, including Boys' Soccer, Co-Ed
Field Hockey, and Cross-Country Running. Our Choir is also back in action! These activities are
supported by our dedicated staff who generously volunteer their time. We believe that participation in
extracurricular activities strengthens students’ connections to school, and it’s fantastic to see so many
getting involved. 

Please keep an eye out for information from the PAC, who play a vital role in supporting our school
initiatives. We are particularly looking forward to the Bench Bootacular Dance on October 24th,
which promises to be a fantastic event with your support. Additionally, be sure to stop by the front of
the school for the PAC Coffee Chats. Next chat is Friday October 11th. 

As we close our October newsletter, I want to extend my thanks to all of you for your ongoing
support and words of encouragement through our recent transitions. Together, we are building a
strong and vibrant school community. Let’s keep working together to make this month a great one! 

Enjoy the beautiful fall days ahead! 

Warm regards, 

Kyla Bridge 
Principal 

Bench Elementary School
1501 Cowichan Bay Road
Cowichan Bay, BC - V0R 1N2

(T) 250-743-5552
(F) 250-743-5807



October 14, Monday - Thanksgiving (School Closed)
October 23, Wednesday - 2 hr. Early Dismissal

October 25, Friday - Pro D Day (School Closed)
November 8, Friday - Remembrance Day Recognition at School

November 11, Monday - Remembrance Day (School Closed)
November 20, Wednesday - 2 hr. Early Dismissal

November 22, Friday - Non-Instructional Day (School Closed)

Dates to remember
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Mr. Brooks Message
I am so excited to be joining the Bench school community. I can already see how grateful, I am to be a part of
this community by how welcoming the children, staff, and parents have been. I look forward to working with
you all to create an amazing environment for these precious children. 

S M I L E !
Edge Imaging will be at the school on November 5th for our photo retakes.

Photo Day

Cross Country
Cross country running is taking place Fridays during long recess. The district race will take place at Evans Park
on Thursday October 24th from 9:30-11:00 a.m. Notices have been sent home this week, for students who
wish to participate in the race.

Choir
Choir is up and running with weekly rehearsals on Tuesdays during long recess. A notice is being sent home
this week for parents who wish to buy their child a choir t-shirt. If your child already has one, please disregard
the notice.

Kindness Pies - Div. 12
Thanks to some of our helpful parent volunteers who joined our class to make Friendship
Pie. We filled the pies with kindness: patience, caring, sharing, helping, listening,
friendship... and many apples! We appreciated very much the families who picked apples
off their trees to share with the class. We made 7 Kindness Pies! 
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Grade 6 Immunization
In B.C., routine immunizations are recommended for children at kindergarten entry (4-6
years of age). If your child has not received their kindergarten immunizations, please
contact your local Public Health unit to book an appointment at 250-709-3050*. 

For more information about immunization, please go to https://immunizebc.ca/ or
contact your local Public Health unit if you have any questions.

*Students in grade 6 will be offered immunizations in school-based clinics with the
consent of a parent/guardian/representative. 

Fundraising
Our students in Grades 4-6 will be going to Camp Imadene in June and we are selling
vegetable bundles to help pay for it. If you are interested in purchasing vegetables, please
note that the forms are due Wednesday, October 16 (no late orders) - $25 for a delicious
bundle of healthy, fresh BC produce. You can purchase for your own family or to donate
to a family in need. 

Thank you for your support!

Upcoming Sport Events

Junior Boys  Soccer
October 17, Thursday, 11:30 AM - 1:30 PM
Sherman Park

District Cross Country
October 24, Thursday, 9:30 - 11:00 AM
Evans Park

Senior Boys  Soccer
October 18, Friday, 11:30 AM - 1:30 PM

Sherman Park

Black and Orange Whole School Run
October 31, Thursday, 10:30 AM

*Remember to wear orange and black*

Co-Ed Girls Field Hockey
October 21, Monday, 11:00 AM - 2:00 PM
Cowichan Sportsplex (Chesterfield tracks)

The first of our monthly bake sales will be on Tuesday, October 22nd. 
Cookies will be $2.00. The money will go towards enhancing features for our legacy trail.

Bake Sale

https://immunizebc.ca/
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PAC

PAC Halloween Calendar

Oct 24
Halloween Dance, 5:30 - 8:00 PM

If you can volunteer, please sign up at: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/70A0B4BA9A62DA4FB6-51682699-bench#/

Oct 22-31
Halloween Guessing Game

Oct 31
Pumpkin carving contest

Classroom door decorating contest

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0B4BA9A62DA4FB6-51682699-bench#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0B4BA9A62DA4FB6-51682699-bench#/


We Are Hiring!
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Driftwood Studio Artist 
Art Classes for children aged 8-12.

Experienced or beginner artists, 
self guided or seeking inspiration.

https://www.driftwoodstudioartists.ca/

Remembrance Day
November 11

10:00 AM - 12:35 PM
Cenotaph Cobble Hill

Community Information

Thanksgiving
October 14

World Kindness Day
October 14

https://www.driftwoodstudioartists.ca/
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Community Information

https://bcforestdiscoverycentre.com/events/
https://www.visitchemainus.ca/fallfest


O C T O B E R  2 0 2 4  N E W S L E T T E R

BENCH ELEMENTARY

Student Clothing
Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather each morning. Unless there are extreme weather conditions,

Students will be outside every day during the 45 minute lunch break as well as an additional short break with their teachers at some
point through the day.

Water Bottles
Our school has a limited supply of glasses for students to use, especially disposable ones. Families are encouraged to please send their

child with a water bottle that they can refill from the fountain. 

Parking Lot
Please follow the directional flow signage in the parking lot. Student drop-off should not be occurring in either the bus lane or the

Staff Parking Lot. Please report any dangerous driving to the office. Also please encourage your children to use the crosswalk and to
look both ways.

Visitors

School Schedule

Personal Electronics - iPhones/iPads
Please note that use of personal electronic devices are NOT permitted on school property unless supervised by a teacher. If your child

does bring an electronic device to school, it MUST be kept in their backpack or with the teacher during school hours. Please
remember that we cannot guarantee the security of these items. If an item is confiscated by an adult during school hours or is turned

in at the office for any reason, it will generally be held until the end of the day and, sometimes, will only be returned to an adult
(depending on the circumstances).

A reminder that all adults visiting the school must enter through the main doors only and sign in. Thank you for your cooperation.

8:30 a.m.
11:00 a.m. - 11:47 a.m.
11:47 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

2:15 p.m.

Supervision begins at 8:00 a.m.

Supervision ends at 2:40 p.m.

Classes begin
Outside play
Eating time
Dismissal


